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Statement from the Family on the Passing of Molly F. Greene 

Request for prayers and privacy as plans are made to remember and celebrate Molly’s legacy 
 

N. Charleston, South Carolina – July 18, 2019 – The Greene and Gardner families are saddened to 
announce the passing of Molly F. Greene, co-founder, chief stewardship officer, and chair of the board 
for Water Mission. 
 
"No words can describe this heartbreaking loss for our family," said George C. Greene, IV, president of 
Water Mission and son of Molly F. Greene. "Yesterday, Molly passed away in a tragic accident while on 
vacation with our family in the Bahamas. We mourn the loss to our family. We know that a larger global 
family mourns with us and celebrates her life, as she blessed so many around the world. We ask for your 
prayers and request privacy at this time." 
 
Water Mission will follow up in the coming days with additional details. In the interim, Water Mission 
Headquarters, located at 1150 Kinzer Street in North Charleston, is open to the public from 9 a.m. – 5 
p.m., Monday through Friday, for individuals to come and remember Molly's impact.  
 
Also, friends who would like to write a card of remembrance are welcome to drop by St. Philip’s Church 
in downtown Charleston located at 142 Church Street. 
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